
                
                

    
 
 

SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 
MAPLEBROOK SCHOOL 2004-2005 

 
Maplebrook Home and School Association will once again sponsor the annual “Maplebrook Mall” 
on Thursday, August 19th, from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The mall offers families an 
opportunity to purchase all the school supplies that will be needed for the coming school year.  
Although parents can opt to shop for items at local retail stores, there are some items that are 
only available for purchase through the Mall.    
 
This month (May) we are accepting pre-orders for full supply kits.  The kits contain all of the 
supplies needed for a particular grade except for items that are optional or marked with an 
asterisk.  Pre-orders can be picked up the day of the Mall.  Before sending the supplies to 
school, label all supplies for 2nd thru 5th grades. Do NOT label supplies for kindergarten 
and first grade, as the supplies will be pooled. 
 
Your child(ren) will find it beneficial to have all of the supplies at the beginning of the school 
year.  As supplies are depleted, teachers will request replacement.  For your convenience, 
replacement supplies will be available at the school store, open each Wednesday, during 
lunchtime.  The school store will also be open the first 2 days of school (8:20am – 9:00am), if 
you are unable to attend the Mall. 
 
A few reminders: 
 
• Maplebrook encourages the use of reusable lunch bags (not sold at the mall). 
 
• Items marked with a “ * “  are not available at the mall. 
 
• In the event we sell out of an item, we will gladly reorder and deliver it to your child’s 

classroom. 
 
• 3rd graders use recorders only; 4th and 5th graders need a recorder and a book. They can use 

the same recorder for all 3 years and the book for two years; used books and recorder are 
acceptable if they are in good shape. 

 
• Used clipboards, scissors, rulers, goggles, or other items in good shape are welcome, as 

well.  
 
Return the attached pre-order form and payment to the school lobby BY WEDNESDAY, MAY 

26th.   Make checks payable to Maplebrook Home and School. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kim Thomas at 548-2405 or Dawn Laubsted at 
416-1931.    
 


